
Site Report – Igiugig – March, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Stephanie Canning, Headteacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
Morning meetings have been filled with fun, laughter, and community. The activities are centered around
building a community of learners and friends. We celebrated our February Students of the Month and
Employee of the Month. Congratulations to Addi Salmon-Anelon, Luke Salmon-Anelon, Bode Strub, Avery
Nelson, and Ida Nelson! We congratulated them with a special potluck on the 10th of April. Our March
Student and Employee of the Month will be; Kenzie Nickoli, Erika Salmon-Anelon, Chael Nelson, and Gabbie
Cruz! We will celebrate those individuals at the end of April. We were so fortunate to have hosted the
District basketball tournament this year. I especially felt tearful, getting to award students from each of the
three sites I have taught at. Students were also pranked very well on April Fool’s Day, all their chairs gone!
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Personnel
All classified and certified positions are still filled :)

Standards-Based System/Curriculum Progress
Students take Yup’ik language lessons 4 times a week, Monday-Thursday, and Yuraq on Fridays. As well as
participation in the Yup’ik language lessons held online by ANE. Students are finishing up standards and
preparing to take their EOLS in reading, math, and writing.

Technology Insights
All technology is running well and up to date. Prepared for State Testing

Facility Update
We are waiting on bulb replacements for two gym lights.

LSAC Activity
LSAC held its most recent meeting on March 28. We discussed EOY, Goose Camp, and State Testing.

Volunteer Report
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Quyanaqvaa to all parents, community members, and stakeholders who helped out during Districts! Their
help did not go unrecognized, and the smoothness of the event was all due in part to the volunteers!

Professional Development
Ms. Cruz continues to work with UAA to perform an audit on the culturally responsive certification program.
Ms Canning continues to pursue her master's in educational administration. Our SPED paras have been
working hard to study courses related to SPED on DEED.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
Attendance remains strong, with almost 100% daily attendance.

Student and Staff Safety
Nothing to report.

Subsistence Calendar
The Subsistence calendar has received no negative comments from the community.

Other
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